
September 26, 2021 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
                                             This Week       Next Week      

Leader Inzana Waugh 

Lectors Rodriguez Waugh 

Altar Servers X X 

Eucharistic Ministers Inzana Laliberte 

Gift Bearer X X 

Counters X 
Walcutt 
Maurer 

 

 

 
Please remember God’s children who are ill, homebound, or hospitalized and need our special thoughts and 

prayers: Linda Anderson, Christopher Balich, Marianna Bennett, Richard Bennett, Paul 

Clemente, Valerie Collett, Elsie Fallica, Patricia Ferrara, Katheryn Frazier, Frank 

Gomillion, Marge Grassi, Louise Hart, Richard Henry, Mary Hollis, Bill & Pam Krais, 

Chet Losinski, Carolyn Maginnis, Moe Martel, Aline Roman, Darla Rose, Cindy Ryan, 

Paul Ryan, Carlos Santillan, Nick Sica, Marvin Simpson, Tim Sizer, Gordon Waltz, 
Arthur Wilson, and members of our military stationed throughout the world.  
 

Prayer list will be refreshed the first Sunday of each month to remain current. Additions may be 
made at any time. Send updates to jalilly@embarqmail.com 
 

Parish Contact Information –  
Building Maintenance – Cooky Bonneville 410-218-6809 
Finance Council – Ann Murray - 990-0334 

 Liturgy – Deb Laliberte – 985-3499    
Music Ministry – H. G. Bradley – 985-2281 

Parish Council – 
Religious Education – 

Sacraments (Marriage and Baptism) – Father Michael – 804-484-2806  
Sunshine and Bereavement (Funerals) – Malou Dichtel – 985-6530,  

Terry Losinski- 985-8507 
 Victim Assistance Reporting Line 877-887-9603 

Readings for the Week –  

Mon Zec 8: 1-8/ Ps 102: 16-18. 19-21. 29 and 22-23/ Lk 9: 46-50 

Tue Zec 8: 20-23/ Ps 87: 1b-3. 4-5. 6-7/ Lk 9: 51-56 
Wed Dn 7: 9-10. 13-14 or Rv 12: 7-12a/ Ps 138: 1-2ab. 2cde-3. 4-5/ Jn 1: 47-51 
Thu Neh 8: 1-4a. 5-6. 7b-12/ Ps 19: 8. 9. 10. 11/ Lk 10: 1-12 
Fri Bar 1: 15-22/ Ps 79: 1b-2. 3-5. 8. 9/ Lk 10: 13-16 

Sat Bar 4: 5-12. 27-29/ Ps 69: 33-35. 36-37/ Mt 18: 1-5. 10 
Sun Gn 2: 18-24/ Ps 128: 1-2. 3. 4-5. 6/ Heb 2: 9-11/ Mk 10: 2-16 or Mk 10: 2-12 
 

Announcements 
Last Week’s Offerings  

Budget              Actual          Difference 
Regular   $1692.31 $1150  -$542.31 
 

  
Virtual Masses – Today is the last day Mass will be streamed.  We hope those of you enjoying the live 
stream will return to Mass in person. 
 

Save the Dates:  

 October 2nd for the church Annual Yard Sale. 8-3 pm 
October 17 at 12:00 Parish Picnic outside (weather permitting)  

 

 

Religious Education News – Religious Education is going strong.  Please register for classes for K-12.  

Registration forms are in the church foyer. Any questions please see Maura Rodriquez or Cindy Inzana. 
 

Grotto Project: Last year a Mother Mary statue was donated to our parish. In order to 
protect the statue from the elements and also to offer a place for the parishioners to sit 

outside and reflect we are planning to build a church grotto/prayer garden outside the 
chapel door. Photos of the grotto plans are displayed in the church lobby. We have 
multiple plans to raise the funds necessary (~$7500). We are collecting donations, offering 
custom engraved bricks and benches for the grotto, and holding a church yard sale in 

October. Monetary donations can be placed in the basket with the church offerings with a 
note specifying monies are for the grotto project. If you would like to assist with this 
project, or have further questions, please contact Paula Maurer 
at paumau434@gmail.com or by cell- 727.385.6473. Thanks to all who are helping to 

make this happen! 
 

The Respect Life Ministry at Shepherd of the Hills invites you to take part in the 40 Days for Life 
Campaign.  Now, more than ever, we need to lend our voices to those fighting for the unborn threatened 

with abortion.  Please prayerfully consider going to pray at the Charlottesville Planned Parenthood building, 
2964 Hydraulic Road any day between 7am - 7pm. from September 22 - October 31.  You can sign up at 
the web address 40daysforlife.com/charlottesville  If you have any questions please email 
balijean3@gmail.com 
 

The St Jude Women’s Guild would like to invite all women to join them in a day of reflection on Saturday, 
October 23, 2021. “Autumn Grandeur of God’s Handiwork in Creation and Our Hearts as Well” will be the 
theme of the day. The retreat will be led by Sister Sally Russell, SSJ. The cost is $15 per person and this 
will include lunch. The retreat will run from 10:15 a.m. to 4:30 p.m at St. Jude Catholic Church, 1937 

Davis Highway, Mineral, Virginia. Registration forms are available at louisacatholics.org — click on 
Women’s Guild. If you have any questions, please email lcladiesguild@gmail.com or call Connie Fuller at 
804-513-4396. We hope you can join us. Deadline for registration is October 15, 2021. 

 

Collection for Retired Religious today.  Your contributions help furnish medications, nursing care and 
more. 
 

Cursillo is a community of people who strive to support each other in living their Christian 
faith in their everyday lives.  The goal of Cursillo is to assist people of faith to “bloom where 

they are planted” and to more fully become the unique person God created them to be.  If 
you’ve been recently “planted” here at Shepherd of the Hills and would life to learn more 
about Cursillo or are a Cursillista looking for a 4th Day Reunion Group, please contact Dave 

or Monica Waugh at 434.990.0403 or email mfarnerwaugh@yahoo.com. 
 

 

Never miss a bulletin!  Did you know you can receive a digital copy of the Shepherd of the Hills weekly 
parish bulletin via your email?  All you need to do is either send an email to 

SOTHparishnetwork@gmail.com. Current a back copies of the bulletin are also available on the parish 
webpage:  https://shepherdofthehillscatholicparish.org  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send bulletin notices to SOTHannouncements@gmail.com by Thursday. 
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